Choice Board
Language Arts- 4th Grade
What is the most
interesting story that
a family member has
ever told you about
their life? Write
about their story and
illustrate it.

Watch a TV show or
movie. Design a board
game based on the TV
show or movie.

You have an idea to
improve your school.
Explain your idea to
someone at home.
Write about your
idea.

Think of something
that interest you.
Write a story, poem,
play, or song about it.
Illustrate your
interest.

Design a comic strip
about something fun
that happened to you
or someone you
know; or something
funny from a book or
movie. Use words
and illustrations.

Write about what do
you want to be/do
when you grow up?
What job do you
want? Why is this
the best job for you?
What is your plan to
reach this goal?

To stay healthy, you
need to exercise.
What exercise do you
prefer? Do you like to
do the exercise with
someone or alone?
Write about the
exercise you chose.
Watch a non-fiction
TV show. Draw three
(3) or more things
that you learned from
the show in
sequential order.
Inside each drawing,
write what you
learned from the nonfiction show.

Think of a meal that
someone prepared for
you that you loved.
Ask that person how
they made it. Write
the ingredients and
steps on how to make
the meal.
Watch a TV show or
read a book. Using
materials from home,
make a simple puppet
based on a character
from the TV show or
book. Write a script
and perform a oneminute show about
the character.
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What is your favorite
activity? Why is this
your favorite? Who
do you do this
activity with? Write
about it and draw an
illustration of you
doing the activity
Create an
advertisement for
your favorite TV
show. Through your
ad, invite others to
watch it and let them
know why they
should watch the TV
Show.
Choose a movie to
watch with your
family. Write a
different ending to
the movie. Read your
ending to the story to
a family member. Ask
them to write a
comment about your
ending

Think about the
events that have
happened during your
life. Create a
timeline of these
events with words
and illustrations.
Design a TV ad or
poster that will
encourage/persuade
children to eat more
vegetables and less
junk food.

If you could create an
app that could help
people in some way,
what would it be?
Describe your app and
draw an illustration
of it.
What is your favorite
snack to eat? Create
a commercial to
advertise the item.
Try to persuade the
viewer to want to eat
it.

You are given a
magical camera.
Everything you take a
picture of becomes
yours. You can only
take three pictures.
What three pictures
would you take?
Explain your answer.
Illustrate the three
pictures you would
take.
What animal makes
the best pet? Give
three (3) or more
reasons for your
opinion. Make a
poster advertising the
best pet.
Read a short story.
Make up five (5)
questions. Answer
your own questions.
Then ask a family
member or friend to
read the short story
and answer your
questions.

